


THANKS TO THE LAW FIRMS AND INDIVIDUALS WHOSE
GENEROUS CONTRIBUTIONS HAVE UNDERWRITTEN THIS EVENT:

The Supremes: $1500 and up:
Kenneth A, Allen & Assoc. PC
Hearts of Gold: $500 and up:
Hoeppner, Wagner & Evans PC
Richard P. Komyatte & Assoc. PC
Singleton, Crist, Austgen & Sears, LLP
Unterberg & Assoc. PC
Generous Spirits: $250 and up:
Burke, Costanza & Cuppy LLP
Clyde Compton
Hodges & Davis, PC
Good Guys and Gals: $25.00 and up
John Dull
Judge Wm. E. Davis
Law Offices of Garry A. Welss

OUR THANKS ALSO TO:

all the folks at
Bennigans

AND, LAST BUT CERTAINLY NOT LEAST:

Our clients,
whose legal needs give us the opportunity,
Who often remember to send heartfelt thanks, and
Whom, in the greater scheme of things, we are
Privileged to assist
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“Cinderella livad below the poverty line,
was forced to work In viclation of Fair
labor standards, and had many
tamily low problems.”



Richard P. Komyatte & Associates, P.C.

Attorneys at Law
RICHARD P. KOMYATTE

BETH A, CASBON A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION PARALEGALS
DAVID T, ROLLAND 9650 GORDON DRIVE DONNA |. SHARP
JOHN R. EDWARDS* HIGHLAND, INDIANA 46322 RANDALL N. FORSYTHE

ROBERT W. SMITH

*Also lvensed in Ilinoir

TELEPHONE: 219 / 9249820 ~~ FACSIMILE: 219 / 922.5577 ~~ INDIANA TOLL FREE: 1-800 / 523-6392

September 13, 2005

Kenneth J. Allen, Esq.
KENNETH J. ALLEN & ASSOCIATES
1109 Glendale Boulevard
Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Ken:

I wanted to voice a special thank you on behalf of the First Judicial District Pro Bono
Committee for your generous donation to help underwrite the Pro Bono Volunteer Recognition Night
at the RailCats Stadium on August 30, 2005. We had the largest turnout in our three years of
holding this recognition event. Over one hundred fifty (150) people were in attendance! Since you
were unable to attend personally, I wanted to send you a copy of the program. Your donation is
noted on the back page. Ialso was able to express a personal thank you for the benefit of those in
atiendance that evening.

A great time was had by all. I know our pro bono volunteers appreciated the recognition they
received, which included awards to a number of them for their exemplary effort in providing pro
bono services. Cordell Funk was especially appreciative of receiving this year’s “Access to Justice”
award and his acceptance speech was very moving. Again, all of this would not have been possible
without your generous contribution.

Yours,

T Dk
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